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Ms. Tonti's first grade class at Charles Olbon School have become authors and illustrators. The students
worked very hard on this writing project. After they finished listening to a story, the students then

created a "how to catch the Easter bunny" piece with detailed pictures with labels. The writing model
included an introduction with a hook (at least three sentences), the body (which will include exact steps

on how to build a trap), and a closing (at least three sentences).

Friday, April 10 - District closed for Good Friday
 

Monday, April 13 to Friday, April 17 - District
closed for spring break

 
Monday, April 20 - District reopens - distance

learning from home resumes 

April 9, 2020

Important�dates�

Visit us online at wpschools.org
#ProudtobeWP

Young Authors & Illustrators   



Ms. Healey’s first
graders have been
enjoying her Read

Aloud videos during
their at-home

learning.

Special Messages

The staff of Beatrice
Gilmore School posted a

special spring break
message video to the

students on the school's
home page. Thank you

Ms. Moore, Mrs.
Farraye, Ms. Roehrich
and Mrs. Meeker for
putting this together.

 

Read Aloud

Birthday

Zoom

Mrs. Skibinski's
class at

Memorial School
celebrated

Stephanie M.'s
birthday by

having a virtual
party!

Mrs. Zummo stopped by to
check in with Emilio, a

student in Mrs. Brunini's class
at Beatrice Gilmore. Mrs.

Zummo lives down the street
from him.

Quick Check In

 For art class, Beatrice Gilmore
School students designed a Buddy

the Bear team logo. Check out
Leyla and Sebastian's creations!

Logo Design



 The Charles Olbon School
second grade team sent a

virtual video to their students.
Each teacher sent a short

video clip and Ms. Morris put
them all together.

Virtual Video

The 6th grade team video
met via Zoom for their

PLC (Professional
Learning Community).

They collaborated about
students, instruction, and
to just check in with each
other and their wellness.

Staying On The Same Page 

Surprise

Baby

Shower

Speech therapist Shafeeka Farsakh at Charles Olbon School is
going on maternity leave soon. The department wanted to do

something special for her, so at its bi-weekly meeting, they held
a virtual baby shower. She was surprised and happy!


